
 

 

 

 
In memory of our beloved colleague, teacher and friend we sent a 

presentation with examples of all the wonderful musical events Mrs. 

Prescott put on for us! Her family were moved by it, played it at her 

wake in Belfast on Tuesday 13th June 2023. I am posting some    

photos for us all to remember her by. Rest in Peace, Mrs. Prescott. 

We love you, and miss you very much. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Pinfold 

Mrs. Prescott’s sister wanted you to 

know Mrs. Prescott died at home in 

her sisters arms and to thank      

everyone in the Pinfold family for 

loving Mrs. Prescott. 

The whole school learned basic First Aid and keeping safe skills in June 

from the very experienced First Aid trainer, Dave form Centaur training! 



 

 

Pinfold News 
Calendar for 2023 so far: 

 5th July– Beach Trip 

 11th July– 1.30pm Sports Day, Scarisbrick Village Hall 

Field 

 19th July– 2.30pm End of term picnic and Y6 farewell 

and a tribute to Mrs. Prescott 

 Last day of term-Friday 21st July 2023 

 School starts again– Monday 4th September 2023 

Dear parents and carers, 

What a hot start to our summer term! Thank you for lathering 

the children in sun cream and ensuring they bring in a water   

bottle to keep them safe and hydrated. 

We are inviting you in for a picnic on the 19th July and will put a 

list out for food closer to the time. 

Due to a national problem of low birth rate in recent years and a 

national shortage, since lockdown of childcare support workers 

we were unable to appoint a member of staff for Out of School 

Club. These factors have meant our numbers have declined over 

the past few months. We have been through a restructure at 

school, some staff are now on fewer hours, Mrs. Zaim achieved a 

promotion to deputy head at Aughton St Michael's. We will not 

be recruiting a second teacher and will become a one class 

school in September 2023. Miss Whiteside will be the class  

teacher with Mrs. Lawrenson and Miss Kocs as support. We have 

already trialed the one class and it is working well. 

As our numbers increase we will review the situation. 

If you have any questions please just ring school for a chat or  

make an appointment to see me. 

We wish you a long, hot relaxing summer and look forward to 

seeing you again in September. 

Kind regards, 

Mrs. Gagigo 

We want to wish our year six leavers all the best for the next step of 

their journey. We know they will love it!  

We wish you wonderful, happy lives, year 6, full of joy and love. 

Take care of yourselves and have lots of fun! 


